Board of Education Information

To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: September 11, 2025

Re: Stipend Pool Adjustment - Student Leadership Team

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to increase the stipend pool by \$2,691 for the 2025-26 school year and commensurately thereafter through the 2028-29 school year to include the three Student Leadership Stipends at 23 hours each.

Background:

For the past several years, the Board has approved 3 student leadership team stipends. It was the intention to add these to the stipend pool, however this was missed. As such, we would like to correct that error and are asking the Board to add these funds to the stipend pool.